To: Name of Emergency Manager
      Town Name & Address

 

From: Chuck Cotnoir

          Dukes County Emergency Management Agency

 

 

During a recent conference for the Cape and Island's Traffic Exercise, I was talking to Rob Sousa of MEMA about the new eCEMP program for town Emergency Managers. 

 

This computer program would allow town Emergency Managers to input and make changes to their town's Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan electronically, on the Internet, rather than typing it on forms, the old fashioned way.  

 

Of course, this will require a training session on a computer.

 

I offered to arrange for a computer room for MEMA to come down and teach whichever town Emergency Managers are interested in converting their Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan to electronic form.   I also offered to provide transportation for the trainers, to and from the boat.

 

Rob gave me the go-ahead and I have arranged for the use of the computers in the computer room at the Up-Island Council on Aging, so that all Emergency Managers, who want to convert, can be instructed on the same day.

 

Rob is available for the 24th of October to instruct on the use of the program and to help get you started on your town's plan.

 

I have attached Rob's message and contact information.  You can contact either Rob or myself with any questions.

 

Chuck Cotnoir

Dukes County Emergency Management Agency

